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Friday	18th	September	2020	
	
Dear	parents/carers,		
	

RE:	Secondary	School	Transfer	Information	2021	
	
Please	see	enclosed	a	copy	of	Your	Guide	to	Secondary	Schools	in	Enfield	brochure,	which	will	provide	you	with	all	
the	information	you	need	to	apply	for	a	secondary	school	place	for	your	child	to	start	in	September	2021.	More	
information	can	also	be	found	on	our	website	or	Enfield	council’s	website	including	a	step-by-step	guide	to	applying	
online	and	a	parent	presentation	about	the	different	types	of	schools	in	Enfield.		
	
Open	Evenings	
Due	to	COVID-19,	secondary	schools	will	be	holding	virtual	open	evenings	where	you	will	be	able	to	meet	members	
of	staff	online	and	may	be	able	view	parts	of	the	school.	The	dates	for	virtual	open	evenings	have	not	been	finalised	
by	schools	yet	and	so	it	is	important	that	you	check	the	websites	of	the	schools	you	are	interested	in	applying	for	to	
find	out	more	information.			
	
Applying	Online	
From	1st	September	you	can	make	your	secondary	transfer	application	online	at	www.eadmissions.org.uk	and	you	
will	need	an	email	address	to	make	an	online	application.	You	will	receive	the	outcome	of	your	application	on	1st	
March	2021.	
	
If	you	need	any	support	regarding	online	applications	please	see	our	website	for	further	information	or	telephone	
our	office	and	we	will	try	our	best	to	help.	Due	to	COVID-19	we	cannot	offer	online	support	sessions	at	Chesterfield	
as	we	previously	have	done	in	the	past.		
	

You	must	apply	for	your	child’s	secondary	school	place	online	by	31st	October	2020.	
	
It	is	important	you	take	the	time	to	consider	many	secondary	schools	in	Enfield	so	please	read	the	enclosed	booklet	
carefully	and	ensure	you	visit	the	secondary	schools’	websites	for	up	to	date	information.	
	
If	you	have	any	questions	you	can	visit	our	school	website,	the	Enfield	council’s	website	or	the	secondary	schools’	
websites	in	the	first	instance.	If	you	would	like	to	speak	to	your	child’s	class	teacher	or	myself	please	ring	the	main	
office	to	book	a	telephone	appointment.		
	
Yours	sincerely,		
	
	
	
Sarah	Fincham	
Assistant	Headteacher	


